
April 30, 2001

Mr. Jim Forney
Director, Closed Sites
Waste Management, Inc.
3970 Heritage Ave, Suite A
Okemos, MI 48864

SUBJECT: DRAFT MINUTES OF FEBRUARY 23, 2001, PRE-DECOMMISSIONING PLAN
PLANNING MEETING ON SCA SERVICES SITE (TAC #L60510)

Dear Mr. Forney:

We reviewed your March 26, 2001, letter attaching draft minutes of the pre-decommissioning
plan planning meeting on the SCA Services Site Decommissioning Management Plan site in
Kawkawlin, Michigan. The meeting was held at the U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
headquarters in Rockville, Maryland, on February 23, 2001. We apologize for the delay in
commenting on your draft meeting minutes. Our comments are enclosed in the form of a
markup of your draft minutes.

Please note that we have not commented on your version of the acceptance review checklist.
The annotated decommissioning plan acceptance review checklist will be included as an
attachment to our meeting report.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Sam Nalluswami, of my staff, at
301-415-6694.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Robert A. Nelson, Chief
Facilities Decommissioning Section
Decommissioning Branch
Division of Waste Management
Office of Nuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards

Docket No.: 40-9022
License No.: SUC-1565

Enclosure: Comments on the Draft Meeting Minutes

cc w/o encl: T. Bertram, MDEQ
D. Minnar, MDEQ
D. Gruben, MDNR
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